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Health Sector Awards – Pandemic Leave 

(AM2021/15 AND Ors) 

Background 

1 This submission is made following the Fair Work Commission Full Bench 

(‘Commission’) decision1 of 24 March 2021. 

2 In accordance with the [19], the Pharmacy Guild of Australia (‘Guild’) provides 

the following responses for consideration. 

Opinion 

3 The Guild does not oppose the Commission provisional views as outlined in the 

decision at [17] and [18]. 

4 For your consideration. 
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